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From: SM-NE-Consultations (NE) >
Sent: 08 March 2024 07:57
To: Development Control
Subject: 4/23/2344/0F1 NE response 
Attachments: 4-23-2344-0F1-270224-14220879.doc

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Our ref: 468453. 
Your ref: 4/23/2344/OF1. 
 
Thank you for your consultaƟon. 
 
Natural England has previously commented on this proposal and made comments to the authority in our response 
dated 18 December 2023 reference number (459578). 
 
The advice provided in our previous response applies equally to this amendment. The proposed amendments to 
the original applicaƟon are unlikely to have significantly different impacts on the natural environment than the 
original proposal.  
 
Should the proposal be amended in a way which significantly affects its impact on the natural environment then, in 
accordance with SecƟon 4 of the Natural Environment and Rural CommuniƟes Act 2006, Natural England should be 
consulted again.  Before sending us the amended consultaƟon, please assess whether the changes proposed will 
materially affect any of the advice we have previously offered.  If they are unlikely to do so, please do not re-consult 
us. 

Yours faithfully, 

Georgia Egerton 
Natural England 
Consultation Service 
Hornbeam House 
Crewe Business Park, Electra Way, 
Crewe, CW1 6GJ 
 
 

 
Natural England offers two chargeable services - the Discretionary Advice Service, which provides pre-application and post-
consent advice on planning/licensing proposals to developers and consultants, and the Pre-submission Screening Service for 
European Protected Species mitigation licence applications. These services help applicants take appropriate account of 
environmental considerations at an early stage of project development, reduce uncertainty, the risk of delay and added cost at 
a later stage, whilst securing good results for the natural environment. 
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For further information on the Discretionary Advice Service see here  
For further information on the Pre-submission Screening Service see here 

 

 

 
 

From: Oliver Hoban >  
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 2:25 PM 
To: SM-NE-Consultations (NE) > 
Subject: 4/23/2344/0F1 - MILLOM RUGBY UNION FOOTBALL CLUB, WILSON PARK, HAVERIGG 
 

Please find attached a consultation letter relating to the above planning application.  
 
The submitted plans and documents can be viewed on the Councils web site using the following 
link: 
https://www.copeland.gov.uk/planning/application-search 
 
Comments should be sent to the following e mail address within the next 21 days: 
development.control3@cumberland.gov.uk  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Oli Hoban 
Digital Support Officer | Development Management 
Thriving Place and Investment | Cumberland Council 
The Market Hall | Market Place | Whitehaven | CA28 7JG 
T.  
cumberland.gov.uk 
 

 
 
This email is confidential and is for the attention of the addressee only. Cumberland Council accept no responsibility 
for information, errors or omissions contained in it. We make every effort to keep our network free from viruses. 
You should independently check this e-mail and any attachments for viruses, as we can take no responsibility for any 
computer viruses that might be transferred by way of this e-mail.  
This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 This email and any attachments is intended for the named 
recipient only. If you have received it in error you have no authority to use, disclose, store or copy any 
of its contents and you should destroy it and inform the sender. Whilst this email and associated 
attachments will have been checked for known viruses whilst within the Natural England systems, we 
can accept no responsibility once it has left our systems. Communications on Natural England 
systems may be monitored and/or recorded to secure the effective operation of the system and for 
other lawful purposes.  

 You don't often get email from oliver.hoban@cumberland.gov.uk. Learn why this is important  


